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UNIT HISTORY.

In the editorial of our March issue we notified members of an intention to go ahead and write our unit history. We had great plans at that time, even nominating December 2003 as the likely date of publication. How wrong we were! Nearly 2 ½ years have passed and still no book.

In early June of this year the committee finally conceded that we were just not capable of  producing the history and agreed if we wanted one written we would have to get outside help - in other words an author.

So we grasped the nettle and went looking for a suitable author and in mid June interviewed Mr Cyril Ayris, a former journalist and author now retired. Following the interview, Mr Ayris, within a week made a submission setting out in detail his terms and printing costs to have the book published. At a special committee meeting on the 6th July it was unanamously agreed that we accept his offer and Cyril was asked to go ahead and produce our unit history. So after 28 weeks of shillyshallying the book is under way. The cost of producing our target of 1000 books will be substantial but thanks to the generosity of four of our members the money is in hand to cover the cost. We are hopeful the book will be available by Xmas 2005 so keep your fingers crossed and hope this estimate is nearer the mark than our original one. Members will be given ample notice when to place their order but please wait, we repeat wait, until this occurs.

Meantime any members or friends of the Association are asked to submit any articles or incidents, which they think, may be of value in the eventual composition of our unit history.
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